
  

 

 

 

Poznań, March 24, 2020 

 

 

Dear Customers,  

 

The Board of Steelpress Ltd., hereby, informs that all orders placed by You are 
being processed and implemented at this moment. Possible delays in their implementation 
are connected with the epidemic and epidemic threat, including a reduction in the number 
of employees in the production halls for safety reasons, and an extended transport delivery 
time. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Krzystzof Smoliński 

Chairman of the Board  

Steelpress Ltd.  

 

 


